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 (IRF18/6914) 

PP_2017_EUROB_004_01 
 

Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
Eurobodalla Shire Council 
P.O Box 99 
Moruya NSW 2537 
 
Attention: Nathan Farnell 
 
Dear Dr Dale 
 
Planning proposal PP_2017_EUROB_004_01 – Alteration of Gateway 
Determination 
 
I refer to Council’s letter seeking an extension of time to complete planning proposal 
PP_2017_EURO_004_00 to amend the Eurobodalla Local Environmental Plan 2012 
to introduce flood mapping, amend clause 6.5 flood planning and amend zoning and 
minimum lot size for flood affected land at Eurobodalla.  
 
I have considered the reasons for Council’s request to extend the timeframe for 
finalisation and have determined as the delegate of the Minister, in accordance with 
section 3.34(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, to alter the 
Gateway determination dated 27th November 2017 by extending the timeframe by six 
months. The Alteration of Gateway determination is enclosed. 
 
Council may need to consider if any further consultation is required if any post 
consultation changes are made to the planning proposal.  
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, I have arranged for Mr Nathan 
Foster to assist you. Mr Foster can be contacted on 4247 1825. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 17/12/2018 
Luke Musgrave  
Director Regions, Southern  
Planning Services 
 
Encl: Alteration of Gateway Determination  


